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Valued Customers,  

As the world continues to shift and places of entertainment, dining and connection re-open for
business, our stores remain focused on your safety, store cleanliness and sanitation and providing 
access to fresh, affordable and quality products to feed Arizonans across the state. 

A lot has changed since the pandemic began in Arizona and the country. Strains on the national 
food supply chain have shifted access and costs for many items and our internal teams continue to 
work around the clock to source the best products at the best prices, ensuring your family has what 
you need. The way we shop in our stores looks a bit different right now, with restricted entrances and 
exits, one-way aisle shopping, 6’ social distancing reminders throughout the stores and our team 
members wearing masks. Every adjustment we have made in store has you in mind. We are steadfast 
in our efforts to keep you and our team members safe in all of our stores and while we do not require 
our customers to wear them, we will continue to follow the Center for Disease Control and Preven-
tions recommendation to wear a face mask or covering when out in public. 

These unprecedented times call on each of us to be diligent and thoughtful of each other and 
remember that the small shifts we all make in our daily lives add up to make a big impact on the 
spread and threat of COVID-19. We, as a company and as Arizonans, are committed to you. We will 
continue to clean, to sanitize, to wear masks, to stock shelves and to source products. Thank you for 
your kindness and thoughtfulness for our store teams when you shop and for those in the commu-
nity that have surprised them with cards, notes and even food! We appreciate your support for their 
hard work and dedication.

We are also committed to our team members working in our stores, in our distribution center and in 
our offices to ensure your family finds what you need in our stores. Now is the time to stay focused 
on the hard work we have all put in these last weeks and you can count on us to do just that.

Edward “Trey” Basha


